Health and Safety Meeting May 15' 2012

Health Service Update

- Sharon Bartels, Health Services Director was introduced. Sharon is now working with all three health centers in the district
- Blood drive successful, 104 units were donated. Brought the blood van to help expedite services.
- Would like to organize a Fall blood drive
- Psych counselors have been busy, but nothing to report. Communications between psych counselors, faculty and public safety have been facilitated.

Facilities Update

- Marking on pavement is fading. Successfully secured funds to paint loop road and other areas. A thermoplastic paint will be used that will give longevity to the markers.
- Scheduled painting to happen sometime during summer break (June 1st-18th). Will not have to have any road closure.

Public Safety

- Late planning stages for a lockdown drill. May happen May 18th. Committee proposed to push it to the Fall semester. The drill would happen during the last 20mins of class. Hope to solicit feedback from participants (how fast information got out, can the announcement be heard, etc.) in order to tweak procedures.
- Consider showing Active Shooter video with lockdown drill or during flex days.
- Looking at ways to put Active Shooter video online for faculty and staff to view at their leisure.

AEDs

- Started off as a District Project but was halted due to coordinator taking a leave of absence.
- Committee proposed to create an Excel document and map to where we currently have AED's.

 Once this is done reassess will AEDs will be most beneficial.
- Start AEDs training with building captains. Update building captain list and create a formulize process.

FY 13 Goals

- Improve disaster preparedness of campus
- Health and Safety information campaign